From: Vazquez, Eric
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 5:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Scott, Natashee
Subject: Reporting of attendance at pre-approved event 

 

Hi Steve,
 

On June 28, 2017, I attended, in my official capacity, the ITA CTO Dinner, sponsored by Nixon Peabody.

 

Regards,

 

Eric Vazquez
Chief Technology Officer
Office of the City Clerk, Anna Valencia
